Finance (SS) Department,
Secretariat,
Chennai-9.

Letter No.4290 /Finance(SS)/2019-6, dated: 06.06.2019

From,
Thiru.M.Arvind, IAS.,
Deputy Secretary to Government.

To

The Principal Secretary / Commissioner,
Commissioner of Treasuries and Accounts Department,
Nandanam, Chennai-35.

Sir, ‘
Sub : IFHRMS - Completion of HoD-BCO-DDO
Budget Allocation testing and Work flow
verification - CTA to commence Budget
distribution in IFHRMS system - Reg.
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The creation of Budget distribution chain i.e., HOD - BCO - DDO
was undertaken by DOF with the assistance of WIPRO team & Heads of
Departments (HODs) concerned in IFHRMS system and the same has
been hosted in the IFHRMS Portal. Subsequently, all the HODs were
requested to verify the hierarchy mapping hosted in portal and to furnish
a certified copy of the same to DoF, after making changes if any required.
DoF has scrutinized the changes suggested by the HODs and carried out
the same in the IFHRMS system. Therefore, the exercise carried
forwarded by Finance Department centrally is complete, and any further
incremental changes may be done through helpdesk.

2. Further, the testing of HOD-BCO-DDO Budget allocation template
was also done along with the verification of its workflow in the UAT
environment. Thus all necessary tests relating to budget distribution in
IFHRMS is completed by DoF, successfully.

3. 1 therefore, request you to follow up with HoDs and their

subordinate offices for pushing the Budget allocation data for the financial
year 2019-20 in consonance with the manual allocation done. ‘

Yours faithfully,

-—

for Deputy Secretary@égvernment



